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Research Analysis 

 

HB1581, as introduced, requires cats and dogs sold in pet stores to be from either a rescue, 

shelter, or a qualified breeder. 

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1581 restricts where dogs and cats sold in Pet Stores can be supplied from. Upon reviewing 

this measure there is no state wide agency involved, meaning local entities will be tasked with 

enforcing the measure. Given the narrow scope of the bill and that enforcement will be spread 

across local entities rather than a state wide agency, there is no indication that HB 1581 will have 

an impact on the State’s budget and appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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